
The biggest Parish BBQ so far was held last Sunday and the Brazilian BBQ’ers outdid 
themselves and created a feast for the 80 guests. A very special thank you to Jeferson 
and our wonderful Brazilian community who organised and cooked the BBQ. Thank you 

also to everyone who came along and made the delicious salads and desserts.



Congratulations to our Grade 
6 children who graduated at 
the End of School Mass on 

Thursday night. A huge 
thank you to all staff, 

particularly Jane Dixon for 
their wonderful support of 

the children.

Our Community Christmas 
Carols Concert last 
Monday night was a 
beautiful event. The 

narrated Christmas story 
was highlighted by 

wonderful singing from 
our Choir. Congratulations 
to the Social Committee, 

in particular to Adrian and 
to the outstanding Choir, 

led by Silvana.
60 guests from across 
Melbourne joined this 

special evening. Thank to 
everyone who volunteered 

and attended.

The big


